
CKRS is very excited to welcome Rebecca Malcarney Dickson to our 
professional staff. Mrs. Dickson will be assuming the important 
responsibilities of the CKRS Advancement Director. She will 
be focusing on marketing, enrollment management, public 
relations and increasing the financial sustainability of our school. 
 
A proud and successful alumna of Christ the King Regional 
School, Mrs. Dickson has professional experience in both Catholic 
Education and in the business world. She is eager to put her skills 
and experience to work at her Alma Mater and looks forward to 
making a positive difference in our school community. 
 


